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                           November 2014 Newsletter 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Vice President’s Message: 
Have you renewed your membership to our club for the 2014-2015 year?  We appreciate the support you have given us in 
the past and look forward to you rejoining this year.  Attached is the membership form to renew for your convenience.   If 
you have already joined our club – THANK YOU!   
 
This past month the club sent the Piston Bully groomer out for major repairs, and in-house repairs are being made to the 2 
Tucker groomers and drags.   Last winter was much harder on the equipment because of the extra hours they run to 
maintain the trails, so the club is incurring thousands of dollars in repair bills at this time.  The Piston Bully will return to the 
barn this week to have the track belting replaced and cleats rewelded.  We received some groomer donations at the 
Chicken BBQs held this Fall which helps in the repair and preparation for this season’s grooming.   We are in a time 
crunch - about 50 days until the snowmobile season starts.   If you can make a groomer fund donation, please see the 
attached membership to do so or mail a donation to the club at any time.  THANK YOU! 
 
Other club members are busy upgrading signage and brushing the 95 miles of trails.  Another 400 8-foot posts have been 
painted orange to mark the trails and add more signage.  THINK SNOW for another great year of well-groomed trails for 
your SAFE and SMOOTH riding pleasure.   
       

 atch for              Watch for trail updates & conditions, club rides, classes, events.       
            Thank you!  Dave Gross 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 Pulaski-Boylston Snowmobile Club 
 

 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

  Jim Eveleigh                  Jerry Arzie Sr.  

  Jim Burton                 Brad Sherlock  

  Creg Ivison                 Keith Dennis 

  Vince Bonanno                 Butch Roberts 

  John Quackenbush             Teana Goudy 

OFFICERS 

  President:        Jerry Arzie Jr.  

  Vice President:           Dave Gross 

  Membership Secy:     Terry Arzie 

  Treasurer:          George Cummins 

  Recording Secy:         Christine Gross 

 

MONTHLY MEETINGS 

Second Friday every month 

at Groomer Barn on Rt. 11 – Pulaski. 

Social Hour 7:00pm 

Meeting 7:30pm 

 

ENCLOSED are 4 SUPER RAFFLE TICKETS to sell to Friends/Family or purchase yourself.  These tickets are being 
sold by New York State Snowmobile Association Members state wide in support of snowmobiling in New York State.   
50 great PRIZES!  ONLY $5.00 each - Our club profits $2.50 from each ticket sold.    
 

WE ARE COUNTING ON YOU TO HELP US WITH THIS EASY FUNDRAISER!! 
 

PLEASE RETURN all SOLD Ticket Stubs with cash or check (payable to” Pulaski-Boylston Snowmobile Club”) in the 
postage-paid self-addressed envelope we have supplied for you.  We also need unsold tickets returned.   
 
NEED ADDITIONAL TICKETS TO SELL?  E-Mail: secretary.pulaskiboylstonsnow@gmail.com, OR leave a message 
on the club phone (315-298-3522) and we will call you back.  The raffle has 50 great prizes for Snowmobilers and 
Non-snowmobilers alike.   DEADLINE to return tickets and money:  April 1

ST
.    
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